
Memory Work awards will be presented this morning to
our children who have worked to memorize scripture this
past year. Congratulations, kids! 
Our deepest sympathy is extended to James and Megan
Nix and family following the death of James' grandmother last
Sunday. She took a fall earlier in the week which caused a
brain bleed from which she was unable to recover. Please
keep the Nix family in your prayers.  
The office is closed tomorrow for Memorial Day.  
Merrick's next opportunity to serve at the Food and
Resource Center is June 14-15. A sign sheet up with days
and times sheet will be posted out on the kiosk next Sunday.  
Vacation Bible School is happening June 4-7 from 6:30-8:30
in the evening. The QR code below is available for anyone
wishing to register their children, grandchildren or perhaps
even volunteer to help. If you have any questions, please see
Brittney or Madison.  
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Calendar of Events 
May 28-Memory Work awards
June 4-7-Vacation Bible School
June 12-15-Food and Resource Car
July 1-Tinker Air Show 

Bible Hour Rotation
June 4-Shannon, Rebecca, Karen
June 11-Julie, Mika, Suni
June 18-Jeanne, Nikki, Britain
June 25-Tamara, Risa

Nursery Attendants 
June 4-Becky & Hannah
June 11-Christy & Debbie  
June 18-Paige & Kaylyn J 
June 25-Shannon & Diane 

Andrew Jackson was
hospitalized last week with
severe diverticulitis.
Shirley Deck Lewis (Tracie
Caldwell's mom) got a good
report from her tests.
Anita Hill is scheduled for a
lung biopsy very soon.
Mary Ann Steele continues
to recover from foot surgery. 

We Pray For... 

 

Those undergoing treatment for
cancer-Larry Hall, Carolyn Welch, 
 Ronald Henson, Sharla Caldwell,
Camille Bateman, Candy Rasure,
Linda Tipton, Raul Solis, Caryl Davis
and Shelia Sheaman's cousin, Jesse

Continue to remember: Freddie
McCathern,  Frances Lake, Shirley
Barnett, Imogene Harrington, Allen
Taylor, Rylee Russell, Wilbert
Williams, Kevin Carter,  Pete Crane's
brother, Sarah Smith, Frances
Steele, Mike McGowen, Darrin
Martin, Bill & Darlene Bowden, 
 Jennifer Stoker, Jared Boyer, Ray
Pogue, Doug Graham, Pat
Pennington, Charlie & Beverly
Chivers, Tina Caplinger, Jim Clark,
Barbara Gay,  Danny Steele,
Danielle Ballard, Ken & Judy
Billingsley, Susie Scott

Expectant Moms- Kristen Elliott, 
 Aubrey Proctor, Kaylyn Jones

Military-Jay High, Colton Crockett,
 Kendrick Campbell, Chants Scurry,
Wesley Down, Mason Morris

Staff
Pulpit Minister: Willie Sanchez
Family Minister: Tim Hunt
Youth Minister: Matthew Madole
Childrens' Ministry Leaders: Madison
Hoogerhyde, Brittney Offield
Admin Assistant: Tricia Gary
Custodian: Larry Hall
Maintenance: Larry Vinson  

Elders
Ron Benedick    580-222-3135
Harold Butler    580-222-1432
Glen Gary          580-319-1527
John Gibbs        580-226-7534
Jim Thornton     580-341-8535
Dennis Walker  580-222-4569

Deacons
            Jordan Gary     Jeremy Gay      Brad Gibbs        Bregan Heitz    
            James Nix         Aaron Morris   Adam Savage    Mike Scherf    
                                               Bobby Shelton

Sunday, June 4-John Gibbs
begins his summer series adult
class. The first class on June 4th
will be an overview of our financial
status. All adults are urged to
attend.
Wednesday Evening-Apr. 5-May
24th-50 Day Journey of Spiritual
Renewal (Easter to Pentecost). 

SUNDAY ADULT CLASSES 

 

WEDNESDAY EVENING
SIMPLE SUPPERS begin at 5:45. This a
very affordable meal for families and a
great time of fellowship. 
Bible Study follows the meal and
begins at 6:30 

Keeping Track
Worship..................................................189
Study.......................................................125
Contribution............................$ 5,921.00 


